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I have played in the Portland Opera Orchestra and the Oregon Ballet Theater 

orchestra for over 20 years now.  We need the support of this bill to continue to 

having viable arts organizations in Portland. Arts organizations add so much to a 

city’s value and livability. Please support this funding! 


